
From: Laura David Timby [mailto:ldtimby@ritternet.com]  

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 12:58 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Proposed Changes to Reg 5 & Reg 6 

 

Dear Mr. Szenher, 

 

I voiced my stand being in support of the proposed changes to Reg. 5 & Reg. 6 at the public 

meeting in Harrison AR on June 17th. This email is to confirm in writing my position. 

 

I continue to be in favor of the proposed changes to Regulations 5 & 6.  Due to the sensitive 

nature of the geology(primarily Karst) in the Buffalo National River watershed I believe it to be 

inadvisable to permit any additional medium to large CAFO's in this region. 

 

Sincerely, 

Laura Timby  

PO Box 25 

50 frost Street 

Gilbert AR 72636 

 


